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Minutes

Date: Tuesday, 28th November 2006

Time: 7.40pm – 8.20pm
Apologies: Ray Wurlod, Matt Carter, Dave Kennedy, Mellisa Tallon
Attendees: R. Dobson, P. Griffiths, D. Smith, G. Ollerton, K. Gallagher, G. Ashton, R. Buggie, D. Cooper
B. Findlay, J. Staniforth, M. Williams, G. Grigg, K. Hemphill, J. McDonald, D. Crabtree, K. Buzhoff

M. Tissot, S. Collins

Correspondence In:

· R12 Div 6 Bonnet Bay v Comets request a Saturday Night game
Correspondence Out: NIL
Secretary Report: (S. Collins): (moved by P. Griffiths seconded by D. Crabtree)
Acceptance of Minutes – moved by R. Buggie seconded by G. Grigg
Treasurer Report (J. McDonald): (moved by D. Cooper seconded by B. Findlay)
Balance $3600.56
33 Senior Members

4 Junior Members
Vice President: (D. Crabtree): NIL
President Report: (M. Tissot): NIL
General Business: 

Jim McDonald
· Raised the subject of Association Jackets… approx. cost $66.00
Motion put forward by J. McDonald that the STG-SBUA will subsidise 50% of the cost of 1 jacket.

· Motion Carried

Motion put forward by J. McDonald that to be entitled to the 50% subsidy of the jacket you must have been a member of the STGBUA, SSBUA or the STG-SBUA for two (2) years.
· Motion Carried

David Crabtree

· Question: Can the new shirts be worn at anytime?

Response: With the exception that it is not been worn while drinking alcohol
Roger Dobson

· Question: Can the new order of the shirts have extra sleeve length?

Response: New order of shirts already ordered and sleeve length has been addressed
Mike Williams

· Question: Are we going to order individual logo badges/patches?

Response: No… not required.  Suggestion was to ask Kay’s if they could do it.

Kerry Hemphill

Umpired his first 1st grade game on the weekend

Raised an issue about alcohol induced Team/Players…
Reply: do not let any Team/Player to take the field
Mick Tissot

We need to decide where we want to continue to hold our monthly meeting as we can no longer use the auditorium at the Penshurst RSL at the date we require it.
Motion put forward by R. Dobson and G. Grigg to move our monthly meetings to Comets clubhouse

· Motion Carried

Scott to send a letter to Secretary of the Comets Baseball Club, asking if the STG-SBUA can use their clubhouse to hold our monthly meeting on the last Tuesday of the month.
Next Meeting:

7.30pm, Tuesday 30th January 2007 at Comets clubhouse
